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Road Construction on Sheridan Blvd. Will Not Hinder Voters’  

Ability to Access their Polling Location 
 

Lincoln — Road construction on Sheridan Boulevard will not hinder voters’ ability to 

access the polling location located at Tifereth Israel Temple during the Lincoln City 

General Election on Tuesday, May 5th.     

 

Voters in Precinct 9 E-5 who vote at Tifereth Israel Temple, 3219 Sheridan Blvd., may 

gain access to their polling location from the west.  While Sheridan Blvd. will be closed 

from the east from 33rd Street to just past the bridge, voters will be able gain access 

from the west on Sheridan Blvd. (27th Street to the Temple).   

 

Voters with questions about their polling location may contact the Election Office at 402-

441-7311 or by logging onto the following website:  

https://www.votercheck.necvr.ne.gov/ . 
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